
Therriault, John

IVED
From: bbgurtler@sbcglobal.net CLERK’S OFFICE
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 5:30 PM MAY 202013To: Therriault, John
Cc: Webb, Carol S1T OF ILLINOIS n
Subject: Ameren/Dynegy Request Control Board

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I strongly oppose Ameren’s request (PCB 12-126) to transfer to Dynegy its variance from Illinois air quality
standards. I think Ameren should not have been given the variance in the first place since they are polluting the
air we all breathe.

The two companies are attempting to do this without any public hearing; it would be wrong, and probably
illegal, to do this without a public hearing. After all, it seriously affects children and the elderly who breath
polluted air.

Dynegy doesn’t NEED this variance and they should be held to the air pollution laws of Illinois.

I am asking you to deny Ameren’s request to transfer to Dynegy its variance from Illinois air quality
standards. Please DO NOT give them permission to pollute in Illinois.

Sincerely,
Barbara Gurtler, Peoria, Illinois
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